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______________________________________________________________________ 

 

Item Title: A Resolution approving the financing of 

rehabilitation and equipping of Eastdale 

Apartments project by the Community        

Development Administration (CDA) 

______________________________________________________________________ 

Sponsors MC  CA  B                                         

 

Date Presented    __/__/__ Executive Action  __/__/__  __ 

Committee Referral(1) 10/15/91  H&ED   Effective Date    __/__/__ 

Committee Action  (1) 10/15/91  FAV     

Date Introduced   10/15/91            

Pub. Hearing Date (1) __/__/__ __:__ __        

 

Council Action    (1) 10/22/91  Adopted      

Council Votes CA: A_, B_: A_, C_: A_, D_: A_, F_: A_, MC: A_, 

M_: A_, P_: A_, WI: A_, __: __, __: __, __: __ 

Pass/Fail    P 

 

Remarks _________________________ 

______________________________________________________________________ 

Max Campos Resource    Raymond A. Skinner 

Drafter: DHCD Personnel:  DHCD               

______________________________________________________________________ 

 

LEGISLATIVE HISTORY 

 

Housing and Economic Development               Date:  October 15, 1991 

  Committee Report 

 

Committee Vote: Favorable, 8-0 (In favor:  Council Members Fletcher, 

Castaldi, Bell, Del Giudice, MacKinnon, Mills, 

Pemberton and Wineland) 

 

This project will consist of the rehabilitation of 70 units at a cost of 

up to $3.5 million. The Developer is Ross Development & Investment.  No 

amendments were proposed. 

 



CR-99-1991 (DR-2) - Summary                                     Page 2 

 

BACKGROUND INFORMATION/FISCAL IMPACT 

(Includes reason for proposal, as well as any unique statutory 

requirements) 

 

The Maryland Community Development Administration requires approval by 

the local governing body of the jurisdiction where the project is 

located. 

 

There is no fiscal impact to Prince George's County. 

 

 


